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 INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:     Zach Trujillo 

 

FROM:   Clayton Wein 

 

DATE:   5/20/2022 

 

SUBJECT:   Deserado Mine, C-1981-018, Technical Revision No. 74 

                      Combine Refuse Piles RP-2/3/4 and RP-5a 

 

Hi Zach, 

 

The Deserado Mine has submitted a technical revision to combine the RP-2/3/4 and RP-5a refuse 

piles.  I would like to request your assistance in reviewing the design specifications for the 

proposed combined pile.  Deserado has submitted two maps, 165 and 166, that include the design 

specifications for the pile.  Both of the maps have been uploaded to Laserfiche.  The current 

Decision Date is set for July 3, 2022.  I would like to send out the adequacy letter no later than 

June 10th.  Would you send me any adequacy items you may have by June 8th? 
 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

Clayton  
 

https://colorado.gov/drms

